
Hello to all you Hudson folks in the Gateway area .Roger Tallent here with a bit of 

info on future events this year. We held our yearly planning event at the Gateway 

Classics car museum / showroom and as usual were warmly received and had a 

fairly productive meeting. In attendance were Bill Kelly ,Mike Norris ,Dave & Louis 

Carroll ,Brian Letford ,Roger Tallent and guest Jacob Johnson.  

Discussion was made of the raffle tickets offered for the national meet in the 

Wisconsin Dells and several were sold. These are quite lucrative as one version 

will pay your stay at the meet hotel . The other is a $500.00 debit card to use as 

you wish. I have plenty left and can fix you up with raffle tickets if you are 

interested.. 

At the planning meet a drawing was held for a wind-up Doc Hudson car and Dave 

Carroll went home with that item. During our discussions we set our first event at 

the Pere Marquette lodge on April 22 arrive at 11:00 am and we plan on having 

lunch at 12:00 . To simplify things park in the upper lot just past the lodge 

entrance.   

Next on our list of events will be our Orphan car display on Sunday June 3 at the 

Transportation Museum in Kirkwood Missouri 2967 Barrett Station road 63122 

from 10 am to 2 pm no entry fee charged to the event. This is the same basic 

thing we did for years at the Museum in Forrest Park. We will be in the upper 

parking lot I’m told. 
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